
Re: Parish Assembly 

 

Bodiam PTA 

 

After a very long stint as being Chairperson of Bodiam Primary School pta my daughter is finishing at 

the end of this term, so it is time for me to move over.   

There is already a new committee chairperson in place, who has started her role and is making great 

progress in fundraising for the school.  

I am running the Funday this year which is taking place in June on Saturday 17th from 12-4pm, we 

have some great craft stalls, our usual dog show, lots of activities for the children to enjoy, a band, 

bar and BBQ.  

It would be lovely to see as many of you that can come and support this day, all funds go to the 

school and enable our children to go on school trips as well as purchasing equipment to enrich the 

curriculum.  

Over the last year the children had their usual trip to the Panto at Christmas time, this is such a lovely 

experience for many children that have never been lucky enough to go before.  

We had a school disco, after school craft clubs, film nights with burgers and hot dogs, and even a 

wine tasting evening last week.  

Bodiam Primary is such a lovely friendly village school, with amazing teachers in a relaxed happy 

environment.  

Please keep supporting us so we can carry on making Bodiam Primary the best school.  

 

Rebecca McCormick  

 

 


